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October 19, 2023
Thunderbird Families:

In light of the current turmoil in the Middle East we understand that students and families are having
difficult conversations considering that many of our students are either directly or indirectly impacted by
the unrest that continues to occur. These conversations also have caused many to have mixed emotions or
feel uneasy.

Our goal is to ensure that all of our students and staff are fully supported and know that their school is a
safe place.

As part of our ongoing effort to keep an open line of communication with our parents, I would like to take
a moment to share information that we received today.

Today, students at a neighboring high school initiated a school walkout in protest to what is occurring in
Palestine. We were also made aware of a social media post circulating calling on all students at Edsel
Ford High School to gather after the first hour tomorrow and walk out of school in order to show
solidarity with the Palestinian people.

As a school we never encourage students to walk out during instructional time. However, students have
the constitutional right to express themselves in an orderly and peaceful fashion. In the event this walkout
occurs, our administration, security, and support staff will be present outside with the students to ensure
their safety.

Please be assured that we take the safety of our students as high priority at Edsel Ford. We have our
counselors and social workers at hand and accessible to all students. In addition, we have a
comprehensive emergency management plan in place and are currently reviewing all safety measures.

Always feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. I also have linked a community
letter sent by Superintendent Maleyko on October 15th.

Sincerely,

Ms. Hassan

Principal

Edsel Ford High School

20601 Rotunda Drive
Dearborn, MI 48124
Phone: (313) 827-1500
Fax: (313) 827-1505


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vHzqGo_iMikPa2sRKECWAhUyfSMssWBnAdsRXpHaXjY/edit?usp=sharing
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